The PACT Program
The PACT (Promoting Awareness of the College Transition) was originally developed to assist students in the transition from high school to college.  The transition can be exciting and overwhelming as students meet new people, immerse themselves in a new environment, and begin a new phase of their academic careers.
PACT serves as an opportunity for members of the Misericordia University community to speak with new first-year students about healthy relationships, relationship violence and sexual assault.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]The transition from high school to college is an exciting and meaningful time full of potential for learning and growth.  PACT seeks to empower students with knowledge and skills to foster a campus community that is safe, healthy and free from violence and threats.  Therefore, consider this program both an educational and preventative endeavor.
